
 

SAPC e-Note: BOOKINGS NOW OPEN FOR EXTERNAL INTEGRATED 

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA)   
  
Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant, 
 
SAPC e-Note: BOOKINGS FOR THE EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA) 
NOW OPEN 
 
Please note that the EISA is scheduled for Monday, 08 April 2024 from 09h00 to 12h30. Bookings for the 

EISA have opened and will close on Wednesday, 03 April 2024.  

 

Please inform the South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) before 03 April 2024 if you are unable to book 

due to technical issues and submit a screenshot as proof. The SAPC will not attend to any appeals sent 

after the booking closing date. 

 

NB!!! Entrance requirements for the EISA are as follows:  
 
Learner Basic Occupational Certificate Pharmacist’s Assistant: 

• Completed a minimum of six (6) months of training with an accredited provider, and must have: 

• Successfully completed Knowledge, Practical and Work Experience modules; 

• Received a statement of results from the provider; and 

• Written the practice EISA. 
 
Currently qualified Pharmacist’s Assistants (Basic): 

• Registered qualified Pharmacist’s Assistant (Basic); and 

• Written the practice EISA. 
 
Learner Basic - Former BPharm student: 

• Registration as a Learner Basic - Former BPharm student  

• Completed 400hrs in an approved pharmacy and under the direct personal supervision of a 
pharmacist;  

• Submitted at least one progress report; and 

• Written the practice EISA. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

    
 
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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